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The Lowell School District is dedicated to educational achievement and the success of every student. 

 

 

NOTICE OF HERBACIDE APPLICATION ON 9-18-15 

  

Application of herbicides will be taking place on Friday, September 18th at 

1:00 PM, along the perimeter of Lundy Elementary and Lowell High School. 

 

The following herbicides will be used: GlyStar Pro (EPA REG. #42750-61). 

 

The purpose for this application is to eliminate weeds that are damaging 

sidewalks and other right-of-way areas. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this process, please contact 

Ben Silebi at (541) 844-5663. 
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